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SJM welcomes the passing of the new gaming law 
 

(Macau, 21 June 2022) SJM Resorts, S.A. (“SJM”) welcomes the passing of the new 

gaming law by the Macau Legislative Assembly today. The law provides new 

regulations and clear guidelines for the healthy and orderly development of Macau’s 

gaming industry, to pave the way for the long-term prosperity and stability of the city.  

 

SJM has been earnestly preparing for the tender process and is confident in the 

company’s continued future presence in Macau, in contribution to reinforcing Macau’s 

positioning as a world centre of tourism and leisure. 

 
 

 


